From: Adam Motyovszki
To: medboardconsultation

Date: Friday, 3 August 2018 6:03:38 PM

Dear medical board.

I am writing to you as a Christian and supporter of freedom of speech and expression to protect medical practitioners rights to express their religious views and their freedom of religion, freedom of speech and freedom of expression and to not to have the political correctness police (Greens, extreme-leftists) threaten to have them struck off the register for having Conservative views. We need to protect freedoms. Please protect freedom of speech for doctors. I am worried about conservative practitioners facing persecution for their Christian views. Please accept this submission

Kind regards Mr Adam Peter Motyovszki

Sent from my iPhone